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 The Board wishes to congratulate the Junior Certificate and Leaving 

Certificate students on their exam results. 

 The Board wishes to sincerely thank the staff for their huge efforts both 

individually and collaboratively in supporting students to be their best. 

 The Board wishes Marian O’Callaghan well on her retirement 

 Congratulations to Simon Meehan on winning a travel award to 

Luxembourg at the European Union Young Scientist Competition and on 

his selection as Cork Person of the Month. 

 Well done to our Senior Golf team who have qualified for the Munster 

Final. 

 Congratulations to Darragh O’Sullivan Leaving Cert was awarded 

International Player of the Year by Basketball Ireland. 

 Best wishes to Catherine Frost on her retirement. Congratulations to all 

who worked to produce Céiliúradh Catherine on Thursday October 4th. 

The night was a huge success with many past pupils and parents 

attending to pay tribute to Catherine. 

 

 

 

   


